## Karen Galbo

From:

MICHAEL BEKECH < taxman152@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 13, 2024 1:38 PM

To:

Ilene Harris; Margret Hughes; Marge Caste; Rose Hardy; Wendy Fiore; Joe Palazzo;

Kristen Caramanica; Jane Bowen; Candy Heikkinen; Karen Galbo

Subject:

Re: Senior Center

You don't often get email from taxman152@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Karen Galbo, EL Town Clerk

Karen,

After yesterday's meeting, I noted that the Senior Commission scheduled meeting of March 11, 2024 was in strong jeopardy of not having a quorum.

I surveyed the members to see their availability to attend a meeting on March 4th instead.

Having heard back from a simple majority of the members, i will change the meeting to March 4, 2024 at 5pm at the Senior Commission site on Society Road. The meeting originally scheduled for March 11 should be cancelled.

Please let me know if this Email will suffice to make that change or is their a formal notice we need to complete instead

thank you

Mike Bekech chair-Senior Commission

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 12, 2024, at 6:59 PM, MICHAEL BEKECH <taxman152@yahoo.com> wrote:

To all,

Our next scheduled Senior Comm meeting is Monday March 11, 2024. Margaret Hughes and I will be away on that date and if Kevin is not appointed and sworn in by that date, we do not have a quorum.

With the approval of the majority of the Commission, I would like to move the meeting date to March 4, 2024 at 5pm.

If you could email me asap, i will see that the meeting date is formally changed with the Town Clerk

Sorry, i did not do the head count until after the meeting